
 

 

 

 

 

Travel Advisory – Coolidge Street 
  

Wednesday, October 10, 2018, starting at 8:30 a.m., Coolidge Street, between W. Main 
Street and Apple Avenue, will be closed to all through traffic for a utility line repair. 
Driveway access will be open to residences with assistance from utility crew. Plan to 
use alternate routes. Please call the Maintenance Division at 503-873-6359, for more 
information. 
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